
From: registrar
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment -EB-2020-0246
Date: Monday, February 22, 2021 12:33:30 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, February 19, 2021 1:45 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-19

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Jennifer Saunders

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
RE Account 200076748387
I understand that the OEB is eliminating the Seasonal Rate class which our property has been classified as to date.
While I understand that our property electrical rates should increase to appropriately reflect the costs, I do not
understand  the new ratings at all.
  From the table that was sent with the information about the changes due in 2022, it appears that higher monthly
consumption of electricity  has reduced % increase.
I am terribly confused by this.  I thought that we were supposed to try to reduce our consumption.  However, from
this chart my charges would go up by approximately 54% whereas if I used MORE electricity it would only go up
by approximately 20% .  Please help me understand this.
There is something fundamentally wrong with a system that rewards HIGHER CONSUMPTION.

-- Attachment --

mailto:registrar@oeb.ca



